
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CELEBRATION 

 

June  

12th  Year 3 Swimming 

13th  Year 4 Swimming 

14th  Year 4 Read the Game 

14th  Year 5 and 6 Safety talk with police 

15th  Year 2 Bikeability 

15th  Year 5/6 Girls’ Football Festival 

19th  Silent Disco 

19th  Year 3 Swimming 

20th  Year 4 Swimming 

21st   Year 4 Read the Game 

21st Year 2 visit to library am 

21st Whole school - John Bishop book illustrator talk 

23rd  Rounders competition – Market Drayton Juniors 
 

 

 
 

AWARD WINNERS 

Star of the Week 
Acorns  Mila 
Saplings Leo G 
Fir Isaac 
Willow Ivy 
Maple  
Rowan  Mason 
Elm Alex A 
Beech Ali G 
Oak Eva 

  
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
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@LonglandsPrimarySchool 

Friday 9th June 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is hard to believe that we have reached the last half term of the year already and this will be a busy half term with the usual 
end of year events so look out for these dates. 
 
Over the last month, our Year 2 children have completed the Key Stage 1 national curriculum assessments, often referred to 
as SATs tests. I would like to congratulate Year 2 on their attitude throughout these assessments as they have been really 
positive and had a wonderful attitude and we are really proud of them all. I would also like to thank staff, Mrs Hounsell, Miss 
Duce and Mrs Mazan, who have worked closely with the children and have looked after and prepared the children so well 
before the tests. 
 
This week’s newsletter is a short one as I would like to share the new school and curriculum vision (see below) that  
all of the staff, children and parents/carers have had input into. Thank you for your part in this. As I said in a  
previous newsletter, your responses to what you want for the children and what we already offer were  
so positive and it is wonderful to hear these messages as a reminder of the fantastic community we have  
in and around Longlands and the recognition of all of the hard work by the dedicated staff here. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lisa Millington 

Headteacher 

Happy Birthday to: 
Skyla-Mae Rowan  Alexandru Elm    
Emmy Fir  Mia Rowan    
        

 


